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Ready to Retire? 
 
The SAAAL is planning a Retirement Seminar due to the Volatile Stock 

market and the uncertainty with your TSP and other finances…..  

 

 

On Wednesday, March 18, 2020 

There will be two sessions. 

 

 First session   8:00 am – 10:00am 

Second session    12:30 pm -    2:30pm 

 

Speaker:  

Vivian Kolenda 

Federal Benefits Specialist 


